
Stephen E. Qunn* 
Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Station 
Broadway & Bleakley Avenue 
Buchanan, NY 10511 
Telephone (914) 734-5340 

November 20, 1996 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 

Docket No. 50-247 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commnission 
Document Control Desk 
Mail Station P1-137 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

SUBJECT: Improved Standard Technical Specifications 

As discussed with members of the regulatory staff, Consolidated Edison intends to 
convert from our Custom Technical Specifications to the NUREG-1431, Rev. 1, 
Improved Standard Technical Specifications. We request a meeting in the near 
future to discuss the details of the conversion process and the proposed schedule.  
If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Mr. Charles W. Jackson, 
Manager, Nuclear Safety and Licensing.  

Very truly yours, 
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Mr. Hubert J. Miller 
Regional Administrator-Region I 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Mr. Jeffery F. Harold, Project Manager 
Project Directorate I-1 
Division of Reactor projects 1/11 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commnission 
Mail Stop 14B-2 
Washington, DC 20555 

Mr. George F. Wunder, Project Manager 
Project Directorate I-1 
Division of Reactor Projects 1/11 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 14B-2 
Washington, DC 20555 

Mr. Christopher I. Grimes 
Chief, Technical Specifications Branch 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 11E-22 
Washington, DC 20555 

Senior Resident Inspector 
US Nuclear Regulatory Comm-ission 
P0 Box 38 
Buchanan, NY 10511


